
3rd May 2019 

Emerald Class Newsletter: 

 

Since the beginning of Term 5: 

Our Wow day was a great hit. The children were fantastic with an aerial 

map, carrying out ordinance surveys around the school. They showed 

excellent map reading skills and worked together as a team to crack the 

code! 

     

This week, we have also been to multi-sports at KLB. The children were 

very excited and certainly did Alexander Hosea proud with their positive 

attitudes and perseverance. Thank you so much to the parents who 

joined us. 

   

   


